
Submitter: Shauna McKain-Storey 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB3382 

I strongly oppose this bill! Why have land use laws at all if certain businesses, 

organizations or people are then allowed to ignore them? If these ports can bypass or 

ignore these laws, can nearby homeowners or businesses with less money or clout 

also ignore laws and, for instance, build a normally illegal dock or dredge the sand 

from a nearby beach? No, that would be harmful to the surrounding community and 

set dangerous precedents, as would allowing these exceptions. All Oregonians, 

especially those in communities around these docks, have the right to rely on land 

laws being enforced. 


